
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Remember remember the 5th of November! 

  

 

 

 

 

This week we have been learning all about bonfire night. We have looked at the story of the 

gunpowder plot and found out about Guy Fawkes. On Wednesday, the children performed 

the story, which we hope you will enjoy watching on Tapestry.  During Forest Friday the 

children were put into teams and challenged to make a Guy for the top of the bonfire using a 

range of materials. To finish we made our own chocolate sparklers! 

A super first week back to school. 

 

Mrs Fiona Watford 

 


